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Our library is closed on 9 May
      2024/04/26  

   

Due to technical reasons, the NSZL will be closed on Thursday, 9 May 2024. On Friday, 10 May, we
will be open as usual!
 

[1]

 

Dear Readers and Visitors!

Due to technical reasons, the National Széchényi Library will be closed on Thursday, 9 May 2024.

On Friday, May 10, we will be open according to the regular opening hours! [2]
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